TYWI VALLEY OPEN STUDIOS APPLICATION FORM FOR 2025

If you would like to join us next year in opening your studio to visitors, please complete the form below and email it with up to 5 photos of your work to bron@bronjonesart.com by 1st October 2024. 


Artist’s Name:

Business Name (if different):

Studio address:

Postcode:

///What 3 words location:

Contact telephone no.:

Email:

Website:

Facebook address:

Instagram address:

X address:




Please note that the membership is a voluntary group and, as such, all members are expected to attend the small number of meetings held in Llandeilo and to participate in the running of the event in order to ensure success.




